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Dear Participant, 

Thank you for your willingness to aid us in the research being conducted by 

the University of Missouri, Department of Occupational Therapy. 

Enclosed with this letter, please find study staff and treating therapist’s 

contact information, as well as your individual schedule of sessions. 

Again, thank you for your participation in this research. Please do not 

hesitate to contact us with any questions and/or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

Rachel Proffitt, OTD, OTR/L  Sheila Marushak, M.Ed. 

Principal Investigator  Research Project Manager 

Associate Professor 

Department of Occupational Therapy 

University of Missouri 


